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Press Release 

 

Valley Drive Public Involvement Meeting Will Be 
Rebroadcast     

 
 
Las Cruces – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with Molzen Corbin will 
be airing the Public Involvement Meeting that was recorded from the Wednesday June 3, 2015 meeting 
for the Valley Drive project.  
 
The rebroadcast will air at 6:30 p.m. on the Las Cruces City Channel, Comcast Channel 20. This 
innovative method of public involvement was not only telecasted and streamed live on the internet; it also 
enabled viewers to participate from home. Viewers were able to submit questions via phone, email or 
social media (Facebook or twitter). 
 
The additions to the meeting program are meant to generate greater public awareness and participation 
during in the design and planning of the Valley Drive Project, which also encompasses a short section of 
Avenida de Mesilla. 
 
The NMDOT and Molzen Corbin will continue to post rebroadcasts each Tuesday throughout the month 
of June, which will be aired at 6:30 pm on Channel-20. This will allow businesses and commuters who 
are unable to make the meetings to view them and submit any input on June 30, 2015 at 
comments@valleydrive.net .  
 
For more information about the Valley Drive Project contact Arthur J. Romero, PE, of NMDOT-South 
Region Design Engineer at (575) 525-7341, or Wyatt D. Kartchner, PE of Molzen Corbin at (575) 522-
0049 along with visiting the project page at www.valleydrive.net.  
 

### 
 

For information regarding this press release please contact Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT – District One 
Public Information Officer at bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us or (575) 525-7340.  
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